
RE: Case Numbers 01-1123-EL-CRS; 02-1828-GA-CRS; 12-2488-GA-CRS; and 12-1894-EL-CRS

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215

Ms. McNeal,

This letter is intended to notify the Ohio Commission and Staff that the complaint contact for Just
Energy and Hudson Energy should be updated.

The new contact is: OH_customerfeedback@justenergy.com.

Just Energy and Hudson Energy is submitting this information solely to inform the Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio about a change in previously reported information and respectfully ask that you
update your records with the included information.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me by telephone at
(614) 307-7838 or via electronic mail at jKeegan@justenergy.com.

Sincerely,

Jack Keegan
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